
From: Jo Hurford BCAAC 

Sent: 22 February 2022 14:53 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Re: Late comment from BCAAC - 2021/5600/A - Ground Floor, 90 High Holborn 

 

I’m terribly sorry to have kept you waiting this long.  Yes we will remove our objection as you have 

ensured its just the lettering and not too bright and it is a very busy setting after all. 

 

Just to let you know as a general principle we object to internal illumination as we are trying to 

enhance conservation areas, not just to preserve them.  On occasion applications for these escape 

our notice which is regrettable. 

 

I apologise once again for this terrible delay in replying to you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jo 

BCAAC 

 


